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May 21, 2024 

Buffalo Trail Water Association, Inc. 
ATTN: Lori Johnson 
41135 US Highway 62 
Maysville, KY 41056 

RE:  Case No. 2023-00026 

Dear Ms. Johnson: 

On January 25, 2023, Buffalo Trail Water Association (Buffalo Trail) filed a 
Purchased Water Adjustment Application (PWA) with the Commission.  The Commission 
issued an Order approving the proposed purchased water adjustment on February 24, 
2023.  Upon reviewing the compliance tariff filed as a result of that case, it was determined 
that Buffalo Trail had neglected to include its 4-inch meter rate schedule in its PWA.   

Based on conversations Commission Staff had with Buffalo Trail after the fact, it 
was determined that Buffalo Trail does still have customers on the 4-inch meter rate 
schedule.  Therefore, Buffalo Trail needs to file a letter with the Commission stating that 
they do have customers on the 4-inch meter rate schedule and that they inadvertently left 
that customer rate off the PWA application so that the Commission has evidence to make 
a decision in this matter.  The PWA Final Order may need to be amended to include the 
4-inch meter rate.

The letter should be submitted within 10 days of the date of this letter.  If you have 
any questions, please contact Andrew Bowker, Staff Attorney, at (502) 782-2580.  

Sincerely, 

Linda C. Bridwell, PE 
Executive Director 
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